Republic of the Philippines
CIVIL AVIATION AUTHORITY OF THE PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF AWARD

23 DECEMBER 2024

MR. JORGE VARGAS

Director, Technical Cooperation Bureau
International Civil Aviation Organization
999 Robert-Bourassa Boulevard,

Montréal, Québec H3C 5H7, Canada

Dear Mr. Vargas:

We are pleased to notify you that the project, Program of Work for the World
Aeronautical Chart (WAC)- ICAO 1:1,000,000, is hereby awarded to the International
Civil Aviation Organization with the contract price of Two Hundred and Seventy
Thousand US Dollars ($270,000.00). The contract will be prepared and transmitted for
your signature.

We thank you for your continued support to the Authority and are looking forward to
future collaborations with you in areas of mutual interest.

Very truly yours,

Approved:

TONIO L. TAMAYO
General

CAPTAIN MAN
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